Carroll, John (BOS)

From: Carroll, John (BOS)

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 10:57 AM

To: Maya Keshavan

Cc: Wayne, Matt; Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Dorsey, Matt (BOS)
Subject: RE: Public Comment Youth,Young Adult & Families - BOS File No. 221112
Categories: 2023.01.13 - YYAF, 221112

Thank you for your message.
I'm adding your communication to the hearing file for this matter.
Best to you,

John Carroll

Assistant Clerk

Board of Supervisors

San Francisco City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 554-4445

(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a virtual meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please ask and | can answer your questions
in real time.

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is working
remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.

L ]
&% Click here to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.

The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation and archived matters since August 1998.

Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to disclosure under the
California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information provided will not be

redacted. Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information when they communicate with the
Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office
regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's
Office does not redact any information from these submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone
numbers, addresses and similar information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may
appear on the Board of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.

From: Maya Keshavan <maya@obnoid.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 8:09 AM

To: Carroll, John (BOS) <john.carroll@sfgov.org>

Cc: Wayne, Matt <WayneM@sfusd.edu>; Ronen, Hillary <hillary.ronen@sfgov.org>; Safai, Ahsha (BOS)
<ahsha.safai@sfgov.org>; Dorsey, Matt (BOS) <matt.dorsey@sfgov.org>

Subject: Public Comment Youth,Young Adult & Families



This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Hello,
I'd like comment on Agenda Item 1 on the 1/13/2023 meeting agenda:

My children are SFUSD alumni, K-12. The Central office Curriculum and Instruction department has ballooned since
Richard Carranza was Superintendent. The math department in particular. SFUSD has created and uses its own k-10
math curriculum and has built a cottage industry of support around it. This would be the first place I'd look for wasteful
spending. They also created a compression course called "Algebra 2+ Precalculus" which UC/CSU does not recognize as
precalculus and categorizes it as Algebra 2. Support costs for this in house class, which isn't even what it is claimed to
be, should be reviewed.

Thank You

Maya Keshavan



